
09.13.2022

Family Update:


Please see here for the Clinical Alert regarding the new Pfizer/Modern Bivalent Vaccine.


The Pfizer/Moderna original formula is no longer authorized to be given as a booster as of 8/31/22. This 
will still be used for primary series dosing.


The new formula (Bivalent) will be used for boosters which are due sometime in September.

https://www.sagepointcare.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Clinical-Alert-COVID19-Bivalent-Vaccines.pdf

